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The latest in our series of club webinars was an introduction to our Bat & Chat initiative.

Bat and Chat is a social session that gives adults an opportunity to enjoy table tennis or learn how to play in a
friendly and relaxed environment. The sessions can be used to beat social isolation, support those who love the
sport to continue playing and also as a feeder into local league divisions.

If you missed this or any of our previous club webinars, click here to catch up.

The next webinar is:

Wednesday May 27 (noon): Introduction to the ClubSpark Club Management platform

Click here for further details or to book
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